
                         Huntington Park Staffing Updates – September 2024 

 

Sept. 13, 2024 

Dear Huntington Park Families, 

With the start of this school year, we have several additional staffing updates to share with you.  

Ms. Russell has dedicated over 25 years of her career as our head office administrator at 

Huntington Park.  Her leadership, compassion & tremendous care for our students, staff,  

families & community will be greatly missed as she transitions into retirement. Ms. Russell will 

be greatly missed by all. We wish her all the best as she embarks on the next chapter of her 

retired life.  Thank you for your years of commitment, service and genuine care to the 

Huntington Park Community!   

As Ms. Russell transitions into retirement, we welcome Ms. Hill as our new Office Administrator 

to Huntington Park with her official first day this upcoming Monday September 16th. We are 

fortunate to have both Ms. Pavao as our new morning office assistant and Ms. Hill as our office 

administrator supporting the administrative team at Huntington Park. We thank our families for 

their patience as our office administrative team begins their transition into our school focusing 

on relationship building and becoming acquainted with our school operations & community in 

the coming weeks. 

With the start to a new year, we have additional educators to welcome to our school team.  We 

welcome both Ms. Klotz as our Primary/Junior Learning Resource teacher & Ms. Price as our 

Primary/Junior classroom teacher & Middle School Learning Resource teacher.  Ms. Alswidan 

has also returned to support us as our Education Assistant.  We welcome our new staff to the 

Huntington Park School community and wish them a great transition into their roles. 

As we continue to work on establishing school routines with our students & get settled into the 

new school year, we look forward to opening our doors for families to meet our educator team 

at our upcoming Meet the Teacher evening that will take place on Tuesday October 8th from 

4:30- 6 p.m.  We hope our families can attend the evening to meet our team of educators & 

take a tour of the school.  

Sincerely, 

 

Huntington Park School Team 

Ms. N. Radojevic – Principal  


